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8th September 2025 

Year 1 trip to Wat Tyler Park  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,    

 

We are pleased to let you know that we have arranged for all Year 1 pupils to attend a trip to 

Wat Tyler Country Park as part of our ‘British Homes and Schools’ topic in History. This will 

be on Wednesday 8th October. 

During the visit, children will have the opportunity to explore various types of cottages on the 

site, as well as deepen their knowledge and learn more about the history associated with 

British homes.  

We will be leaving school by coach at 9:00am. All pupils must be in school, on time, by 

8:40am. We will aim to return to school by 3.00pm. In case of traffic, please check the Arbor 

app as we will communicate with you this way.  

Every child will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). Packed lunches should 

be within a carrier bag or backpack which the children will carry themselves.  

If you wish to order a Free School Meal, please let your child’s teacher know by Monday 29th 

September.  

If you are selecting a free school packed lunch, please ensure your child arrives at school 

with a backpack to carry the lunch they receive in. The cost of the trip is £13 per pupil. This 

is payable via the Arbor app. Payment is required by Friday 3rd October. If you are unable to 

make this payment, please do speak with us at school as we may be able to offer support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Venemore, Mrs Rahman and Miss Revell 


